COMMUNITY PLAYERS OFSALISBURY
BOARD MINUTES
MARCH 5, 2019

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: K. Johnson, presiding, K. Nagel, D. Allen, D. Mullins, S. Benchoff, T.
Broadbent, B. Calloway, R. Finley, S. Benchoff

MEMBERS PRESENT B. Bosies, L. Bratten, R. Mumford, C. Dasher, R. Burns, H. Adkins, E. Duvall, N.
Martin, R. Raffish

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved (Calloway, Mullins)

Treasurer’s report was approved (Nagel, Finley)

Committee Reports:

Scholarship: Deadline for applications is March 11.

Tickets: Love, Loss is selling well except for opening show. Last Five is 30% sold out
Newsletter is in the mail.

Old Business:

We are still awaiting dates from the Board of Education for Dirty Rotten Scoundrels
Love, Loss and What | Wore is ready for it’s first show at St. Peter’s Hall on March 8.
Matt Hatfield reports that The Last Five Years will be amazing.

Kel Nagel reported that planning is underway, and invitations will soon be sent out, for the Patrons
Reception, with special showing of Love Loss on May 4.

New Business:

Approval was granted to send Rusty Mumford and up to one other member to the grant workshop in
Easton. (Motion, Allen, second, Calloway). Rusty will attempt to register for the March 15 session if it is
not sold out. Additionally, he will research whatever prior work on grants has been done.

Rock and Roll Revival gave us a donation of $300, which will be used for new platforms. Motion was
made by S. Benchoff, seconded by C. Linton, that when we receive money for loaning equipment, the
funds should be appropriated to the department whose equipment was used.

Auditions for Dirty Rotten Scoundrels will be held on April 7,8, and 9. Information will be on the website
shortly.

Tony Broadbent discussed paid production work at the Civic Center if anyone is interested. He also
discussed a production workshop to be held in Georgetown on March 23 if anyone is interested.



Tony stated that he was not sure if he was effective on the board, and might wish to resign, while
continuing as an active member. He will give his decision at the April meeting, and the nominating
committee will be notified as to whether there will be an extra board slot to fill at the upcoming election

The Production Committee gave its recommendations for next season: Fall: Matilda, Winter, One Flew
Over the Cuckoo’s nest, Spring, Senior Follies, Summer, Jesus Christ Superstar. All submitted scripts will
be distributed to the board, who will decide the season at the April meeting

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. Next meeting will be April 10



